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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Children’s Cancer Unit Fund – Non Uniform Day – Friday 26th September 2025 

 
We are excited to announce that Newquay Junior Academy are proudly supporting the 
Children’s Cancer Unit Fund. 
 
The Children's Cancer Unit Fund supports young people and their families as they are 
cared for at Royal Cornwall Hospitals Trust.  
 
Support Royal Cornwall Hospitals Charity and help us do more 

• Diagnose and treat patients faster  

• Make families and loved ones more comfortable  

• Provide specialist training with your support, they can buy advanced equipment, 
provide better healing environments and support critical research. 

 
We will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 26th September 2025 to support.   
 
Please scan the QR Code to take you to Just Giving Page that we have set up. 
 

 
 
Any donation would be greatly received. Thank you for your support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Tania Findlay MBE 

Headteacher 
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